EDITORIAL COMMENT

Several months ago, we invited the members of our editorial board
to propose topics and nominate guest editors for special issues of
Small Group Research. The response was overwhelming. The first
two special issues, tentatively scheduled for August and November
1993, are

“JEMCO: A Longitudinal Study of
Change and Technology in Work Groups”
JOSEPH E. McGRATH
University of Illinois

and

“Intergroup Relations”
ULRICH WAGNER and RUDOLF FISCH
Ruhr-Universitdt Bochum Hochschule Speyer

In addition, work is in progress on three other special issues, to
appear in the 1994 and 1995 volumes of Small Group Research.
These are

“Group Support Systems”
LEONARD M. JESSUP and JOSEPH S. VALACICH
CSU at San Marcos Indiana University

“Social Cognition and Social Interaction”
JUDITH NYE
Monmouth College

“Research Problems and Methodology”

JOANN KEYTON
Memphis State University
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Further special issues are currently under discussion.

Last year, we published our first Comment and Reply section in
the May issue. We would like to again invite readers to submit brief
comments on recently published articles. These comments, if ac-
cepted for publication, will be sent to the authors of the original
article and their reply will be published along with the comment.
Finally, we welcome your comments and suggestions for improv-
ing the quality of the journal.

Charles Garvin

Ann Arbor, Michigan
Richard B. Polley
Portland, Oregon



